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September 7, 2021 

2021 Anoka County Sheriff’s Open House 

 

Sheriff James Stuart and the staff of the Anoka County Sheriff’s Office invite the public to 

come and experience the office, as well as the services provided to the citizens of Anoka 

County.  Demonstrations, displays, and opportunities to interact with some of the county’s 

public safety partners will also be available. Food and drinks will be available for purchase from 

local area food trucks.  Additional details of the event can be found on the flyer located on the 

following pages of this release. 

 

Anoka County Sheriff’s Office Open House 

13301 Hanson Blvd NW, Andover, MN 55304 

Wednesday, September 29, 2021 

4:00 P.M. – 7:00 P.M. 

 

Sheriff James Stuart shared “We are excited to be able to open the doors again and invite 

everyone behind the scenes of YOUR sheriff’s office!  This is a great opportunity to meet the 

team members who serve all of our communities while getting a look at the diverse services and 

unique equipment provided throughout the county by the sheriff’s office.” 

 

We hope you can join us as we work together to develop positive changes in our communities! 

 

Tierney Peters 

Community Relations Coordinator 

Tierney.Peters@co.anoka.mn.us 

763-324-5006 




